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Bucyrus Elementary School – Board Report

Financial – We made $1400 for our March 22 Leadership Day.  BES worked concessions at three 

tournament basketball games bringing in $538.  

Building and Grounds – Our building and grounds are in good repair.

Staffing – No new staffing to report.    

Enrollment – P-84(+1), K-106(-2), 1-87(-2), 2-89(-1), 3-107(-2), 4-78(+1), 5-82(-2) --- (-7 net change 

for February).  

Professional Development –  March 29, will be our next PD day in the district, while our teachers 

involved in Closing the Gap will present at SST7 on May 10.

Building Safety – The Emergency Situation Training at BES held on March 7, was successful with 

many realizations on the part of the school and law enforcement as well.  We will have tornado drills 

in April and May.  We are looking at evacuating students off-site in the fall of 2018 as another drill 

with police, fire, and other first responders involved.  

Recent Events – February 26 – BES had 12 principals from other Leader in Me schools come for a 

coaching day.  Our students provided tours, a skit, and a panel discussion.  On February 27, our 

adult lighthouse leaders went to Wynford for their coaching day.  On February 28, we had six 

representatives from our student lighthouse team travel to Mohawk for a student lighthouse 

kickoff assembly with their entire elementary body. Our students introduced speakers, then 

participated in another panel discussion.  March 2, was the kickoff to right to read week in which 

members of the staff put on a skit for the students and a challenge of reading 700,00 minutes in 

one month.  On March 8, author Chris Rumble spoke to our students during the day and our parents 

in the evening.  We had a great turn out at Family Literacy Night with 309 people attending while 

feeding 238.  March 9, we had 12 teachers from Graham elementary visit to learn about how we 

make The Leader in Me work from day to day.  We showed them around with great transparancy for 

three hours, while giving them time to talk to our students and staff.  The day included a building 

tour, STEM activities, Leadership Notebooks presented by our students, as well as a panel 

discussion.  March 20, marked the third session in the book study with our families.  There are 

approximately seven moms and one dad that attend.  Baby sitting is provided by a staff member.



Upcoming Events – March 22, Leadership Day from 9 am to 2 pm.  Seventy (70) guests are 

scheduled to participate.  March 28, we will be having Parent-Student conferences.  March 28, is 

PTO Family Fun Night from 5 pm to 8 pm.  March 29, is our profesional development for staff.      

Curriculum – We will be having instructional walks on Tuesday, March 27.  Possible schedules for 

2018 have been given to the BLT to discuss with TBTs.  One grade level meeting has been held to 

further discuss possibilities.

Committees – Crawford Reads 20 continues to work toward Auctionfest 2018, Saturday, April 14.  

Special Needs – Our RtI team met March 15.  Positive reviews have been given with regard to the 

change in assessing student needs and providing teachers with intervention recommendations.    


